May 31, 1986

Dr. Frank Bakke
John Collets Alle 89
0854 Oslo 8

Norway
Dear Frank:

Following our brief discussion concerning
the solar panels I hereby formally request the items
which are listed in the attached EPHP requisition
form. These panels will be used in the districts
health centers within the context of the Public
Health Programme. I would also like to inform you
that the sample panel taken to Eritrea earlier has
been found to be appropriate for the Eritrean situation.
However, because of the prevailing conditions (air raids)

all panels should be non-reflecting.

In addition Could you also enquire about the
following items:
I. WG 910 Windmils WNo. 1.570 required to 10 units

2. Control Boxes for all the above units.
Hoping to hear from you soon,

Sincerely Yours, .
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Nerayo® T.Michael

EPHP Coordinator



